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 Impact:  ODWC: FY 18: The exemption of license  

  purchasing has an expected negative  

  impact of $102,300 to the state. 

 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: Marcia Goff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure as written, and, per the Oklahoma Department of Wildlife Conservation (ODWC), 

estimates approximately 5,115 feral hog hunters would be exempted from purchasing a deer 

firearms license when hunting hogs during the firearm season. Based on this estimate, ODWC 

anticipates an annual negative fiscal impact of $102,300 to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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